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HOSPITAL NOTES.

OUR NEW louse doctor is expected
to arrive from Philadelphia about the
middle of this month.

A SUCCESSFUL cataract operation
was performed last month.

AT ONE PERLIOD last month no less
than fifteen doctors were visiting patients
daily in our private rooms and wirds.

OUR MEDICAL SUPERINTEN-
DENXNT has returned from a six weeks
post graduate course in New York, filled
up with new ideas and methods.

Dr. ARTHUR FISHER will ably
represent this province at the meeting of
the American Institute of Homwopathy
to be held in Cleveland this month. Dr.
A. R. Griftith will also join the pil-
grimage.

WHEN THE fruit preserving season
comes on, remember the hospital.

MOST PEOPLE, duving tbe long
swinmer vacation, employ some of their
spare time doing faney work, etc.; while
so engaged don’t forget the Woman’s
Auxiliary and their annual bazaar, usually
held in the fall.

CHAXNGES have taken place in the
housekeeper’s department owing to resig-
nations. We now have a new house-
keeper, cuok, maids, etc.

DON’T forget that nurses are allowed
to eat strawberries even if patients ure
not always permitted to do so.

THE TELEPHONE has been moved
out into the hall, and a very compuct
booth now encloses it.

HOW MUCH do you think you could
give in the wuy of an annual subscription,
and when would it be most convenient
for you to pay it ?

THE TROUBLE with most of us is
that we are laboring under the impression
that the little we could give isn’t worth
while. Did you ever realize what one or
five dollars given by 100 or 1000 people
means ?

A NEW CLINIC in the out-door de-
partment will be opened shortly. It will
be held twice per week, devoted to
disenses of women,

MONTREAL HOMGEOPATHIC RECORD.

YOU WANT to make « special visit to
the hospital to see the very handsome
picture and striking likeness of our first
president-—Mr. Sainuel Bell. We wish to
thank Mre. Bell most heartily for this
timely and appropriate gift, and asswve
him that we will recall with plesasure
memories of his faithful services to our
institution whenever we enter the Board
Room. .

SEND YOUR summer address to the
Business Manager, and he will sec that
the Record is forwarded.

WIE ARE pleased to welcome once
more, the visits of the ladies of the
Flower Mission with their bright and
acceptlable gifts to the sick.

THE MONTHLY MEETING of the
Committee of Management was held May
19th.  Attendance fair, routine business
was transacted. The question of hospital
subscriptions was thoroughly discussed
and new measures, seeking to revive
intevest in the hospital among our friends,
were adopted. Nextmeeting will be held
on June 23rd.

DON'T FORGET the annual Bazaar of
the Woman’s Auxiliary. As this bazaarhas
become one of the autumn social functions
it is well to be in the swim and assist in
making this year's event a recordove. It
will be held about the beginning of
December.

YOU KNOW, of course, that our
endowment fund is named the Jubilee
Endowment Fund. Do you think we
could have a Coronation addition to it ?

THANXS TO the business capacity
of our endowment fund trustees, the
hospital for the first time is in receipt of
some income after paying its annuity
dues. Very small, it is true, a mere
sprout, which we hope to see flourish,
and grow apace.

THE DISPENSARY is open every
week day from 11.30 a. m. to 1 p.m. for
the free advice and treatment of the de-
serving poor, n fee of 10 cents for medi-
cine being charged those who can pay.
If you know of any poor people in need
of medical services tell them about our
outdoor department,




